
Sharing Love  
with a 

Poinsettia 
Due to complications and concerns 
regarding Covid-19, with agreement  

with our church leadership,  
we are changing Fall Cheer Plates  
to “Sharing Love with a Poinsettia” 

 

Who can help?  
All people in the church are given an 
opportunity to help by picking up some 
plants at the church to deliver to those in 
our communities who have lost a loved one 
or are in need of encouragement or support. 
 

What:  Pixies (small) poinsettias will be 
purchased in one group by the church, so 
all are the same.  They will be labeled for 
the receiver. 
 

When: Saturday, December 5, 2020, 9:30am 
in case of inclement weather, it will be 
Saturday December 12. 
 

You may donate monetarily, if you wish, 
by putting money in the gift box on the 

table in the entry. 
Contact Mary Gustafson or Sally Porter  

with any questions. 


